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Rules Committee,

| believe we must lure more voters to engage in an election process that will allow non voters
to believe that their vote will make a difference in the outcome of elections. The electoral
college reinforces apathy by failing to acknowledge the choice made by the most people. The
majority of voices are being silenced by a biased system.

Please take action to ensure the protection of our constitutional right to elect a president with
National Popular Vote.

Thank you for taking action to ensure that issues voters are passionate about get included in
presidential campaigns. Most Oregonians have been fighting for this legislation for more than
7 years. We want you to hear us. We want you to take action to ensure more equitable
elections by demanding presidents be elected by popular vote.

Thank you.

Respectfully,
Eliza Murphy

eliza murphy
m.eliza.murphy@gmail.com
31610 glenfiddich way
eugene, Oregon 97405
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